
 

 

 
NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2022 
FAO STAFF COOP 

 
TAILORING SERVICE 

 
GARMENT-REPAIR SERVICE 

 
 

FOR WFP:  
KINDLY NOTE THAT THE TAILORING SERVICE IS ALWAYS AVAILABLE 

AT WFP HQ ONCE EVERY TWO WEEKS.  
The same procedure will be applied also for the following weeks until further notice, in the 

hope to see more and more personnel return to work in the near future. 
 
                           For more information, please contact Flora at mob. +39 3473361594 

 
THURSDAY 12.00-13.45  

UMBRELLA ROOM - GROUND FLOOR 
 
 

FOR FAO:  
Our taylors are available to collect your items outside FAO building and fix them! 

Please contact Flora at mob. +39 3473361594 to set up an appointment  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL KIND OF ALTERATIONS 
(ON FABRICS AND LEATHER) 

 
TAILORED CLOTHES (MAN AND WOMAN) 
 
HOUSE ITEMS 
(CURTAINS-CUSHIONS-TABLE CLOTHS ) 
 
REPAIRING / CHANGE ZIPPERS  
MENDING 

SPECIAL DISCOUNTS UP TO 20% FOR COOP 
MEMBERS ONLY 



 

 

We take this opportunity to inform you  
that you can always join our tailors and benefit from our dedicated promotions  

directly at their shop “NON SOLO ORLI” in Via G. Tarra 37 (CAP 
00151, Circonvallazione Gianicolense – Forlanini) Tel. +39 339 

5296204 / +39 347 3361594 
 
 

 
To benefit from the dedicated promotion, Coop members must show their FAO Staff Coop 
membership (those who do not have it can send us their picture at fao-staff-coop@fao.org 
and they will receive it by email). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information: fao-staff-coop@fao.org / 0657053142  
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties who respond directly to clients 


